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5 September 2016 

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD16/00626/04 (A14145887) 
Department's Ref: SSD - 7642 

Team Leader — Social Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Megan Fu 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

PROPOSED 13-STOREY CENTRAL ACUTE SERVICES BUILDING (CASB), 4-STOREY 
INNOVATION CENTRE, 230 UNDERCROFT 2-STOREY CAR-PARK, ROOFTOP HELIPAD, 
INTERNAL ROADS AND ASSOCIATED LANDSCAPING WORKS IN WESTMEAD HOSPITAL 
PRECINCT IN WESTMEAD 

Reference is made to your correspondence dated 19 July 2016, regarding the abovementioned 
Application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment 
in accordance with Schedule 3 of the State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and comments provided by the 
Transport for NSW. Roads and Maritime concurs with the comments provided by the Transport for 
NSW for this development. 

A 'shared zone' has been proposed within the development site which Roads and Maritime 
understands is on a private road. 

Any further enquiries in relation to this development application can be directed to Ahsanul Amin 
on 02-8849 2762 or development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 
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